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22 March 2019

Dr R Woodruff MP
1 Salamanca Place
Parliament House
Hobart, Tasmania 7000

Dear Dr Woodruff,

I refer to previous discussions, and exchanges of correspondence, between Mr Greer of your office and myself
in connection with your two RTI's from last December.

I confirm that in relation to your requests it was agreed, thank you, that you did not require information
relating to the technical aspects of the project, and that the information could be limited to those word groups
referred to in Mr Greer’s email dated 31 January 2019 (the refined scope).

In accordance with that refined scope | now enclose the information referrable to those word groups.

Yours sincerely,

Michael Howarth

Corporate Solicitor

t 62305312

e Michael.howarth@hydro.com.au

4 Elizabeth Street Hobart TAS 7000 | GPO Box 355 Hobart TAS 7001 Australia
t1300 360 441 | f +613 6230 5363 | e contactus@hydro.com.au | w www.hydro.com.au

Hydro-Electric Corporation | ABN 48 072377158



